
 

The Chairman Sindh Revenue Board was invited by FPCCI  

On April 28, 2016 

 

The Chairman Sindh Revenue Board was invited by FPCCI on April 28, 2016 at their 

Head Office to meet the new Office Bearers, Executive Committee Members of 

FPCCI and the leading industrialists to discuss various matters of mutual interests.  

The Chairman was accompanied by Mr. Mushtaq Kazimi (Advisor Tax Policy SRB), 

Mr. Tariq Hussain Tunio (Commissioner I SRB) and Mr. Shoukat Ali Khatian 

(Director Enforcement and Vigilance SRB).     

Matter relating to tax on indenting service was discussed. SRB team explained the 

legality of tax on this service. 

 

 

 

    
        


